
 

 

 

 

 

 Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2021-2022                                                        Date:- 19/09/2021 

 

 

Notice 

 

 

 

This is to notify that the NSS members of Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya, in association with Mugberia 

Gram Panchayet, are organizing a one-day State Level Webinar on the Importance of Covid-19 Vaccination on 

24th September 2021 on the Zoom platform. We kindly request all students, staff, and their family members to 

attend this event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Report of one-day State Level Webinar on the Importance of Covid-19 Vaccination, 2021 

 

Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya, in collaboration with Mugberia Gram Panchayet, organized a one-day State Level 

Webinar on the Importance of Covid-19 Vaccination on 24th September 2021. The event, held on the Zoom platform, 

aimed to raise awareness about the significance of vaccination in combating the pandemic. The webinar was attended 

by students, staff, and their family members, contributing to a broader understanding of the vaccination process and its 

benefits. The community greatly benefited from this initiative, as it provided valuable information and encouraged 

vaccination uptake, ultimately contributing to the collective effort to control the spread of Covid-19. 

 

Scheme Name: Covid -19 awareness  

Date:  24.09.2021 

Place: Zoom Platform 

No. of student Participation: 59 

Twitter Link: https://twitter.com/MugberiaM/status/1441436766280433665/photo/1 
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